
March 31, 2025 

 

 

Dear Oregon Legislature: 

I am retiring at the end of the year. My husband is already retired. Please take into 
consideration all the many, many retired Oregonians that will have to find a way to get to 
the voting stations IF you eliminate the Vote by Mail.  

Vote by Mail has been another standard that Oregon has set for the rest of the country to 
follow.  

Many of our retired Oregonians are disabled or no longer drive and must rely on others for 
groceries. doctor appointments, etc.  It is costly for these retired Oregonians to have to pay 
for others to provide their transportation.  

Also, consider the fact that those that are unable to drive or get to the voting stations will 
just say “forget it, I’ll just not vote.”  I don’t think you want that either. 

PLEASE, PLEASE do NOT eliminate the Vote by Mail. 

 

Renita McNaughtan 

 

 

 

 

 


